
Huerfano County Commissioners 

Commissioner John Galusha 

Commissioner Arica Andreatta 

Commissioner Karl Sporleder 

Dear Commissioners, 

Huerfano County Economic Development has been working with the Spanish Peaks Chamber of 

Commerce and the Spanish Peaks Business Alliance to bring about a healthy and vibrant retail sector in 

Huerfano County. To that end, the Spanish Peaks Chamber of Commerce has voted to shut down their 

organization to support a county wide Chamber that will be under Huerfano County Economic 

Development. 

In order to bring about a strong and successful county wide Chamber, Huerfano County Economic 

Development requests $40,000.00 to hire a professional to oversee this project as well as help the 

facilitate ongoing projects.  

Thanks in advance for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Lola Spradley  

President of Huerfano County Economic Development 


